
    

 
                     CALLING ALL LIFE DEFENDERS 
 
A RESPECT FOR ALL LIFE committee is currently underway at St. 
Fabian, and YOU ARE INVITED!  
The aim of the group is to provide focus on life issues from birth to 
death, awareness of pending legislations, and opportunity for action to 
share our concern for our more fragile and defenseless brothers and 
sisters.   
 
A wide range of topics will be addressed, from homelessness to human 
trafficking, from foster care to adoption, from needs of the 
developmentally challenged to needs of the elderly, and of course, 
abortion and euthanasia.  Meetings are open to anyone and are held bi-
monthly on the second Mondays of the month at 7 p.m. in the parish 

office meeting room.  Conversation is encouraged, suggestions are welcome, and ideas are 
appreciated!   
 
If you wish to be involved in some way to joyfully 

support and defend the blessed gift of life for all, this 

group is for you!  Join us at our next meeting or contact 
Sue Crudgington at 248-553-4610 ext. 254 or 
scrudgington@stfabian.org. 
 
If you are unable to attend, please watch for the 
RESPECT for ALL LIFE column for news you may not 
be aware of, websites you may wish to visit, 
organizations you may want to support, etc. 

 
 “If a man loses reverence for any part of life, he will lose his reverence for all life.”   
                 Albert Schweitzer 


